
KEEPING IN TOUCH

A quick guide on how to keep updated with
all the events at Sheidow Park School. 

We use a variety of forums to keep you
connected and informed. 



SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
Newsletters are sent out fortnightly on a Friday via team app. It is also
found in the ‘Document’ folder in the team app and you will also find it on
our website https://sheidowps.sa.edu.au
You need to click on the communication tab, then onto the newsletter tab.

FACEBOOK
Our School Facebook page contains School news, events, and achievements. Our

page is designed to complement and support, not replace, our other formal
communication modes (TEAM APP and Newsletter), and we encourage your active
participation in the school social media community through likes and comments.

Please note that we will not be issuing payment reminders for fees or other
school payments on the Facebook page. Please look out for your TEAM APP

notifications for these.
Search Facebook for our page: Sheidow Park School or follow this link 
https://www.facebook.com/Sheidow-Park-School-227600054770715/ . 

Please familiarise yourself with our Guidelines and Conditions (located in the
Notes tab of the page) to ensure we provide a safe and positive online

environment for everybody. 

SPS is now on INSTAGRAM!! 

 Please follow us at: 
sheidow_park_school 
sheidow_park_steiner

https://www.facebook.com/Sheidow-Park-School-227600054770715/


TEAM APP
We currently use the following app
for notices to parents and calendar

dates. It is important that you
download these to keep up with what
is happening at school i.e. excursions,
school closure days, early dismissals

etc. 

It’s a
ONE
STOP
APP!

This free app
will allow you
to access our

blogs,
newsletters
and receive
important

information
and

notifications



CANTEEN 

OPEN WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY AND FRIDAYS.

The canteen needs volunteers to keep this wonderful service to the students open. If
you can spare a morning/afternoon or just a couple of hours a week or monthly please
call in and see Jodie in the canteen.

 CANTEEN PRICE LIST – available on our website. Prices are also on the QKR app.



The canteen often offers special lunches
when we have whole school events such

as Bookweek, Sportsday, Easter etc.
These can be ordered through QKR.



QKR APP
QKR APP IS USED FOR SCHOOL, OSHC AND CANTEEN PAYMENTS. 

OSHC – Vacation Care bookings for payment of accounts.

CANTEEN – for lunch orders and special lunch days. 

SCHOOL – for excursions, school fees and other events held. Using this app for
excursions has many benefits- saving on paper, saving time to collate all
permission forms teachers need to take on excursions, and you have an instant
record of payment. 

The Qkr (pronounced ‘quicker’) app is now live for families of students at
Sheidow Park Primary School. You can pay for your canteen orders, excursions,
OSHC fees and school fees using Qkr, so why not download it today and take a
look at our school on Qkr!

Qkr by MasterCard can be downloaded for free from Apple’s app store for
iPhones (iPads should download the iPhone app) or from Google Play for
Android phones and tablets. 

After downloading the app and registering, simply select Sheidow Park Primary
School from ‘Nearby Locations’ on Qkr or type SPPSA after tapping the
magnifying glass in the top right of the home screen of Qkr, and then the app will
always recognise you as part of the school in future to make payments even
easier.

Electronic permission forms will be attached to any class excursions, which will
help alleviate lost forms & photocopying costs. 



Contacting your child’s teacher

Our teachers use a combination of communication forums to keep
in contact with you. This will either be Class Dojo, Team App or

One Note, depending on the year level. Please talk with your
child’s teacher so they can invite you / grant access to their

chosen forum. Teachers and members of leadership may also
email or call you from time to time to discuss your child’s

attendance, learning, behaviour and development. 
Please be respectful of staff working hours. You can expect to be

able to communicate with staff between the hours of 8am and
6pm (if they are available) and under normal circumstances, to

receive a reply within 24 hours. 



SCHOOL HATS can be purchased from the front office
as well as QKR.

                                                             Bucket hat $15.00 
                                                             Legionaires $14.00

                                                    Slouch $11.00

UNIFORMS
Please see office staff for
more information. We have a
limited supply of uniform
availbale for purchase at the
office. The full uniform can
be ordered through MARINO
uniforms on the QKR app and
is then delivered to school
every Thursday.


